22nd December 2010

Mark Willis

Head Official

Texas University

Texas, USA

Dear Mr Willis,

I am writing to you to apply for the post graduate or MS degree of computer science and engineering at Texas University for the fall season.

I am a student of undergraduate study in my final year for a Bachelor of technology degree in Computer Engineering and I am looking forward to graduate study to purify my understanding and skills in my subject. I think it will also provide a direction to my objective of a vocation as a research professional of computer engineering in a research-oriented establishment. I mean to pursue an MS degree in to reach my aim.

I am currently pursuing my Undergraduate studies in New York University which I shall soon complete. Thus I hope that you shall allow me to pursue my MS in this university with sufficient financial aid.

Sincerely

Marc Jacobs

